
MILWAUKEE COUNTY 4-H LEADERS COUNCIL 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

June 8th, 2015 

 

Meeting was called to order by Lucy at 6:30 p.m. 

Pledges were recited and roll call taken with favorite Jelly Bean. 

Present:  Tricia Kessler, Char Ehlert, Kayla Kessler, Lucy Meier, Carol Blonski, Laura 

Brushaber, Laura Jeske. 

Previous minutes were unavailable and approval deferred to the next meeting.  

Laura J. proposed we defer to the annual meeting treasures report as not changes have 

occurred since this report.  

Lucy discussed the possibility of Leroy Butler attending the county fair.  He has reached out 

to us hoping to be involved. He has other event request for the same weekend but will be in 

touch soon to confirm participation and time.   His workshop will be on his new campaign 

against bullying.   

Lucy also discussed the need of more workshops for the fair.  She has received a total of two 

official sign up sheets at this time.  The sooner the sign up sheets the better.  No deadline on 

to when we need to give this information to Maker’s Faire but the sooner the better.   

It was discussed the need for judges.  A total of 7 judges for Friday night will be necessary 

from 3:30 to 8pm Friday.  Laura J will contact judges from the previous year first to 

schedule.  

Lucy will continue contact with the Maker’s  Faire to coordinate promotional material and 

also clarify questions regarding table skirts and décor.  

Fair registration was sent via newsletter.   

Future fundraising efforts were shortly discussed.  Due to small board and committee 

participation we will make this a continued agenda item for future meetings.  Lucy 

proposed that for our next board meeting all participants bring one fundraising idea.   

Elections were postponed.  

It was agreed to keep future meeting dates at the second Monday of the month at 6:30.  

Rebecca Jeske presented on her American Spirit trip and thanked the council for their 

support and scholarship to attend the event.   

Lucy Adjourned the meeting and we visited socially until the awful rain storm passed! 

 

Next Meeting August 10th.  



 


